
 
Date: 21/05/2018 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014103 – Serious incidents 

To Whom it may concern, 
 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, Please tell me: 
 
How many Serious Incidents (SI) were recorded in your A&E department in: 
a. 1/11/2015 - 31/3/2016 
b. 1/11/2016 - 31/3/2017 
c. 1/11/2017 - 31/3/2018 
 
 
For clarity we expect them to be recorded as per the relevant criteria for serious incidents at the time. 
 
Information on incidents is published in the Trust's Annual Reports which can be found on the Trust website 
http://dudleygroup.nhs.uk/about-us/publications/annual-report/ the report for 17/18 is currently being worked on and 
will be published as soon as it is completed 


